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Monday, 1st February 2021 
 

Re: Information Afternoon on Senior Cycle Options 2021 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
You are cordially invited to attend an Online Information Session on Senior 

Cycle Options that will be held on Wednesday 3rd February at 3.00p.m 

through your child’s TEAMS account.  The meeting will be recorded and 

students /parents can view it in their own time if necessary. 

 
The 3pm afternoon session is for current 3rd Year students and will focus on 
the following themes: 
 

 Transition Year 
 Leaving Cert Applied (LCA) 
 Questions & Answers 

 
The 4pm afternoon session will focus on: 
 

 Choosing the right Subject Options in Senior Cycle (5th Year) 
 Leaving Cert Applied (LCA) 
 Questions & Answers 

 
 
We look forward to “seeing you” on TEAMS.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
______________   
 
John Nolan    
Principal  
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